
Letter to POTUS Details Trinity Health Requirements to Combat COVID-19  

Continuing to address the impacts of COVID-19, Trinity Health President and Chief Executive Officer 

Mike Slubowski has been in contact with the President outlining needs and working to influence federal 

policy and action, including removing regulatory boulders that will impede our ability to deliver efficient 

care, especially during an impending surge of COVID-19 patients. 

Since declaring a National Emergency, the President of the United States and leaders at the Centers 

for Medicare and Medicaid Services and the Department of Health and Human Services have unique 

flexibilities to provide community hospitals and health systems the ability to address the growing needs 

of patients and health care providers. 

As part of that effort and in a direct letter, Trinity Health urges the Executive Office of the President to 

use its flexibility to provide more regulatory relief and ensure community hospitals and health systems 

have the ability to address the growing demand of services in response to COVID-19. 

Read Mike’s Full Letter 

 

http://www.trinity-health.org/body.cfm?id=196&action=detail&ref=181

